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November 1, 2018 
 

TODAY IS An “E” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 
 
Attention all gentlemen interested in trying out for Modified B Boys Basketball, there will be a 

mandatory informational meeting on Tuesday, November 6th in the gym with Coach Clapp and Coach 

Disanto. 
 

There will be a meeting for Modified A Boys Basketball today during activity period in room A274 in 
the high school in Mr. Horst’s room (room 274). Any questions, please contact Mr. Pistritto at the Primary 

School. 

 
AOK Club needs your help! We are collecting items for the Victor/Farmington Food Cupboard for 

Thanksgiving baskets. Our goal is to feed 600 families! Items being collected include:  canned green 
beans, French fried onions, roasting pans and more! Please bring items into your Social Studies class. See 

signs around the building for more details. Items will be collected until November 7th. Thanks for your 
help! 

 

Young Women’s Leadership Club meets today during activity period in Mrs. Gordon’s room. We plan 
to get started on our first activity. As always, new members are welcome!  

 
A Message from the Library…Overdue notices will be distributed on Monday. Please renew or return 

your overdue books by Friday. Here’s what’s happening next week…The Harry Potter Club will meet on 

Wednesday, November 7th to play trivia and Magic:  The Gathering will meet on Thursday, November 8th. 
New members are always welcome. 


